RECEIVED

By Kathy Wright at 11:31 am, Jan 28, 2013

Letter of Intent

Location : Northwest Corner of Stacy and HWY 121

Proposed Use : Burger King Restaurant

The developer plans to set up a Burger King restaurant at the part of 12.58 ac. parcel located at
Northwest Corner of Stacy and HWY 121.

The site is currently vacant.
The proposed Burger King will take approximately 1.08 ac.
The proposed building is approx. 2,800 s.f.

The site currently zoned PD 1726, commercial use.
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